
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

A259 DYMCHURCH ROAD, HYTHE 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow essential carriageway resurfacing works to be carried out, 

Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on part of A259 Dymchurch Road, Hythe. 

 
Overnight closures are planned from Tuesday 28 September 2021 for 

up 4 nights, from 20:00 hours through until approximately 05:00 

hours each night. 
 

A259 Dymchurch Road will be closed between the junctions with 
Botolph’s Bridge Road and Redoubt Way, to the actual extent shown at 

any time. 
 

~ There will be no direct access between Folkestone / Hythe and 
Dymchurch / Romney Marsh using the A259 during these works ~ 

 
The alternative route for through traffic is via A259 Hythe Road, High 

Street, Dymchurch Road, High Street (New Romney), Lydd Road, Rhee 
Wall, Rhee Wall Roundabout, A2070 Ashford Road, Hamstreet Bypass, 

Bad Munstereifel Interchange, Bad Munstereifel Road, A2070 Link 
Road, A20 Hythe Road, Main Road, Barrow Hill, Ashford Road, A261 

Hythe Road, London Road and Scanlons Bridge back to A259 

Dymchurch Road,  and vice versa. 
 

The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons, with 
any changes signposted on site and notified locally. 

 
Updated information can be found on www.one.network – [Kent 

County Council Permit GE70556120097].  
 

 



Simon Jones, Corporate Director, Growth, Environment and Transport  
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


